Sent: 30/01/2025 3:02:26 PM
Subject: Development Application 2024/1740

| am the owner of 141 Lagoon St Narrabeen which adjoins the DA for the above application (
139 Lagoon St Narrabeen ) . The owner has consulted my husband and | on this new
application and we believe it now satisfies to a large extent our concerns in the previous
application. We therefore have no objection to it proceeding subject to any approval including
a satisfactory “ delapidatory clause “ for our property .

Regards

Maja Webster



